From: jasminehesp@gmail.com

Sent: Monday, 19 March 2018 10:15:56 AM

To: "metroinfo@ecan.govt.nz" <METROINFO@ecan.govt.nz>
Subject: Re: Website footer contact form: #3647 [#6DCDH]
Yes it is for the LTP Submission.

Jasmine Briggs
236 opawa Rd, christchurch

On Mon, 19 Mar 2018 at 9:07 AM, metroinfo@ecan.govt.nz <METROINFO@ecan.govt.nz> wrote:

Name * Jasmine Hesp

Email Address * jasminehesp@gmail.con

Contact Number * 021305668

Enquiry type * Public transport

Type your enquiry here * Please do not take away the Westmorland and

Littleton/Rapaki bus services, such a disruption for

everyone and so isolating for banks peninsula residents!

Referring URL https:/www.ecan.govt.nz/your-region/living-

here/transport/regional-transport-planning/regional-

land-transport-plan-review/






